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Question:  
Senator CORMANN: Has there been any correspondence between the government and the 
Future Fund board or agency discussing the sale of those assets?  
 
Mr Greenslade: My recollection is that there has been correspondence between Finance, the 
Future Fund management agency and the Future Fund board.  
 
Senator CORMANN: At a departmental level there was no letter from the minister to the 
chairman of the board or anything of that nature?  
 
Mr Tune: We will need to check that. 
 
Answer: 
 
Senator the Hon Penny Wong, Minister for Finance and Deregulation, has not had 
correspondence with the Future Fund Board of Guardians or the Future Fund Management 
Agency regarding the sale of non-financial assets. 
 


